
Pharmaceutical Disposal 

Harrisville City now offers a safe place for those 
outdated or no longer needed pharmaceuticals.  The bin 

is located in the lobby of City Hall, 363 W. 
Independence Blvd.  Please take advantage of this 

service to dispose properly of potentially dangerous 
materials.  We will accept all prescriptions and drugs.  

Please no liquids and no needles/sharps. 

 

For more information on proper medication disposal 
visit: 

http://www.medicationdisposal.utah.gov/ 

 


